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Comments: I think that the historic character of the Holland Lake area should be preserved. The area is a

gateway to the Bob Marshall and an area of natural beauty. While it is not technically wilderness, it is very close

and it is on national forest. Any modifications made to property should not further develop the property. The

property's wild character should be preserved. There are plenty of lake resorts in Montana, and it is not

necessary to build an even bigger one. What is important is preserving and conserving what we do have.


